初中一新生入学考试考模拟试卷 1 英文科题目卷

	日期:	年	月	日 (星期)
	时间:		_ 至	(60 分钟)	
考生	E须知:		0		
—、	本试卷共印7页,4	40 题,	必须全部	『做完。	
]h	e	
_,	选择题只可用 2B	铅笔作符	答,把你	尔氏选的答案字母	的空间涂黑。
三、	每一道题目,只可	以选择·	一个答案	200	
四、	如果你要更改答案 新的答案。				然后才涂黑
五、	考生只须交上答案	卷。			

未经得许可,不得翻开试卷

姓名:_	 	()
班级:			

小六入学考试英文模拟试卷 1

1. Choose the sentence with the correct punctuation.

1	Chanca	tha	hact	answer	
и	UHOOSE	1111	11671	answei	

	A. Congratulations! You have passed the exam.
	B. Congratulations. You have passed the exam!
	C. Congratulations. You have passed the exam.
	D. Congratulations! You have passed the exam!
2.	The augtomor are there in the shap, the hugier the soles assistants will be
۷.	The customer are there in the shop, the busier the sales assistants will be. A. Many
	B. More
	C. Most
	D. Much
	D. Much
3.	There issugar in that jar.
	A. Any
	B. Some
	C. Much
	D. A few
4.	This pair of jeans too small for me. I will give it to my sister.
	A. Is
	B. Are
	C. Was
	D. Were
_	
5.	" the rice to cook for 20 minutes," said the cook.
	A. Left
	B. Leave C. Leaves Learning Academy
	o. 200700
	D. Leaving
Questi	on from 6 to 12
It was a	a windy day and(6) wanted to fly my new kite. I went to the park to fly my kite and
Lasked	I my friend to(7) with me. My friend said he could bring(8)kite too! There
(9)_	some other people(10) the park(11) watched us fly our kites. We had
to run l	nolding the string and then our kites went up, up, up in the sky! My friend's kite
(12	2) as high as mine. I knew it was going to be a great day.
6.	A. They
	B. He
	C. I

小六入学考试英文模拟试卷 1

- 7. A. Went
 - B. Go
 - C. Going
- 8. A. His
 - B. Him
 - C. He
- 9. A. Were
 - B. Was
 - C. Are
- 10. A. Inside
 - B. Beside
 - C. At
- 11. A. They
 - B. He
 - C. She
- 12. A. Flies
 - B. Flew
 - C. Flown
- 13. You are requested not to leave bicycles outside these gates during school hours.
- A. It is forbidden to leave bikes here at any time of day.
- B. You may not leave your bike here except when the school is closed
- C. Bikes should be left inside these gates after school hours.

Learning Academy

Question from 14 to 18

Mosquitoes are found in most parts of the world where the weather is damp. They are also found where there are lakes, ponds, and swamps.

Mosquitoes lay their eggs in water. They usually lay their eggs in ponds and pools of water. They also lay their eggs in old tins and coconut shells that are filled with rainwater. The baby mosquitoes hatch out of these eggs, and they are called wriggles. These wriggles do not have wings and they live in water.

The male mosquitoes live on fruit juices and nectar from flowers but the female mosquitoes drink blood from people and animals. In this way, the mosquitoes spread diseases.

In Malaysia, mosquitoes spread dengue fever. Children can die if they get this fever. So, it is important to get rid of these mosquitoes. One way of doing it is poured away water from old bottle and tins. Another way is to put "abate" into ponds and tanks of water. This will kill the wriggles.

Insecticides are sometimes sprayed as a fog to kill the grown mosquitoes.

14.	Мо	squitoes are found in all these places except
	A.	Lakes
	В.	Deserts
	C.	Ponds
	D.	Swamps
15.	Wri	gglers are
	A.	Grown mosquitoes
	В.	Baby mosquitoes
	C.	Male mosquitoes
	D.	Female mosquitoes
16.	The	e female mosquito
	A.	Lives on fruit juices
	В.	Drinks blood from animals only
	C.	Is born without wings
	D.	Spreads diseases like dengue fever
17	"	pate" helps
	А.	
		Kill the wriggles
		Drown the grown mosquitoes The wrigglers grow faster
18.	The	word "spread" means
	A.	To enlarge
	В.	To pour away
	C.	To start
	D.	To affect more people arming Academy
19.	Yer	has a habit of putting straws into her drinks, instead of just one.
	A.	Every
	В.	That
	C.	Silver
	D.	Two
20.		is your headmistress?
		Why
	В.	•
	C.	Whose
	D	What

 21. Jason was not free last Saturday because he had tofor his English test. A. Study B. Studies C. Studied D. Studying
 22. The teacher says that therefour stages in the life cycle of a butterfly. A. Were B. Are C. Was D. Is
 23. "Take care of I'll be back soon, "my mum told us before she left. A. Myself B. Yourself C. Yourselves D. Themselves
 24. She sang the song That is the reason why she won the first prize. A. Carefully B. Sweetly C. Softly D. Loudly
25. You can the cheque and receive cash at the bank. A. Encash B. Deposit C. Withdraw D. Invest Learning Academy
Question from 26 to 30
Marry and her family are26the hospital. Her mother has just given birth to27 baby boy. She is having her lunch. Marry's father is carrying the baby _28his arms. Marry is _29to have a new brother. She can30 with her brother in the future.
26. A. On B. In C. Beside D. Across
27. A. An B. A C. The D

小六入学考试英文模拟试卷 1

- 28. A. In
 - B. On
 - C. By
 - D. At
- 29. A. Sad
 - B. Happy
 - C. Angry
 - D. Unhappy
- 30. A. Plays
 - B. Played
 - C. Playing
 - D. Play

Question from 31 to 35

One day Tom and Jerry went to the lake with Rover. Rover can swim well, so Jerry made him go into the water after a stick. "Jump, Rover! Jump in and get the stick." said Jerry, and into the water Rover went with a big splash. Pretty soon he came out with the stick in his mouth. Rover did not like the game as much as Jerry because the water was a little cold. They had a fine time for a while with Rover, and then set out for home because it was late in the day, and they could not stay long. On the way home, Rover saw a rabbit and away he went after it as fast as he could go. Tom and Jerry ran too but could not keep up with Rover and the rabbit. When they got home, Rover was there, and Jerry said. "Where is the rabbit, Rover?" Rover gave Jerry a funny look and went away. "Oh, I know, "said Jerry. "The rabbit ran so fast you could not catch it."

- 31. Why couldn't Rover catch the rabbit?
 - A. The rabbit disappeared
 - B. Rover was tired
 - C. The rabbit was faster than Rover
- 32. What is Rover?
 - A. A cat
 - B. A dog
 - C. A rabbit
- 33. What did Rover chase in the water?
 - A. A ball
 - B. A stick
 - C. A fish
- 34. Where did Tom and Jerry go?
 - A. A park
 - B. A café
 - C. A lake

35.	Ho	w do you think Rover felt about not catching the rabbit?
	A.	Disappointed
	В.	Нарру
	C.	He didn't care
36.	The	ese books are oldstill useful.
	A.	And
	В.	But
	C.	Or
	D.	As
37.	The	e sun by the clouds so it looks dark now.
	A.	Hides
	В.	Hid
	C.	Has hidden
	D.	Is hidden
38.	Thi	s is the laptop I can find, I can't get one that is than this.
	A.	Cheap, cheap
	В.	Cheaper, cheap
	C.	Cheaper, cheaper
	D.	Cheapest, cheaper
20	Th.	
39.		e policeman was "attacked" by the robber last night. Choose the word that has posite meaning as the selected word.
		Fought
		Denied
		Captured
		Defended Learning Academy
40.	He	the football to the playground.
		Had take
	В.	Had took
	C.	Has took
	D	Hastaken